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General Electric Company -

ATTN: Mr. J. A. Long, General Manager
Wilmington Manufacturing Department

P. O. Box 780 *

Wilmington, NC 28402
. -

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 70-1113/83-05
'

, ,

Thank you for your letter of April 7,1983, informing us of the steps you have
taken to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC License
No'. SNM-1097 brought to your attention in our let,ter of March 9,1983.

With respect to the first apparent violation, discussions between Mr. C. Vaughan
and Mrr E. McAlpine have not yet been completed. Your letter indicated that
General Electric will respond to this within five days of completing discussions.

With respect to the second apparent violation, we will examine your corrective
actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

. - Sincerely,

..

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Divisinn of Emergency Preparedness

and Paterials Safety Programs

cc: C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Licensing and Nuclear
Materials Management

bcc: Document Management Branch
Chief of Safeguards Branch, DSRSI-

Chief, Division of Safeguards
Licensing Branch, 881-SS

.

State of North Carolina
-

License Fee Management Branch
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